
Council of Chairs 
Sept. 23, 2014 

 
Present: Amy Clark, Bryan Hoyt, Alex Edwards, David Klocek, Amelia Harris, Sandy 
Huguenin, Robin Benke, John Mark Adrian, Suzanne Adams-Ramsey, David Kendall, Jewell 
Askins, Anthony Cashio, Margie Tucker 
 
Absent: Cathie Collins, Tom Costa 
 
David Klocek was introduced as the Director of Assessment; he plans to meet with each 
department/unit to review the Weave reports. 
 
Jewell Askins, chair of the Academic Program Committee, came to solicit input regarding what 
kinds of catalog changes should require approval by the APC and the Faculty Senate. She will 
take these recommendations to the next APC meeting for consideration. 
 
The Commonwealth’s projected revenue and proposed budget cuts were discussed; it may not be 
as bad as we were first told. 


